Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:02 PM
To: Commissioners

Cc: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: Petition

From: Ann Holtz <poolmomll@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:54 PM
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Petition

As of 2:53 pm today over 1010 people have signed our petition requesting the City Commission approve a fair and
reasonable mask ordinance.

| linked the Petition to your email to ensure the Commission is aware of this.
Here is a link to the petition.

http://chng.it/Z4TZcgBbgF

Thank you,
Annie Holtz



